PETROLEUM DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

9720-B CANDELARIA, NE
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87112

TELEPHONE (505) 293-4044 RfCEWED
APR 22 1983

April 19, 1983 0O.C. D.
ARTESIA, QFFICE

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P.0. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Lauralea #1-D -35-7-26
Lauralea #2-L -35-7-26
Pecos Slope Abo

Gentlemen:

In the near future Transwestern Pipeline Company, which purchases gas
on the above captioned wells, is going to be shutting down their compressor
in this area for several days. Pedco would like to wait until this down
period occurs before we do the Multi Point Back Pressure Test for these wells.
This test will be performed and the results will be immediately forwarded to
the NMOCC when Transwestern shuts in the compressor for these wells.

Your cooperation in this matter will be greatly appreciated.
Yours very truly,

PETROLEUM DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
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Jim C. Johnson
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